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Dear Patrick Jessee, 
 
As the Executive Director and CEO of Delta Sigma Phi, the Interfraternity Council at the 
University of Missouri would like to inform you that the Beta Beta Chapter of Delta Sigma Phi 
has completed New Member Alcohol Education for this semester!   
 
This program was created by the 2016 IFC Executive Board to educate new members of our IFC 
community on healthy habits in regards to alcohol.  IFC was pleased to host this event in 
conjunction with the Wellness Resource Center and the Greeks Advocating Mature Management 
of Alcohol (GAMMA).  In this session your new members learned about healthy consumption 
habits, proper bystander intervention, and the potential effects of their decisions both in public 
and on social media.  The chapter had at least 75% of its new member class in attendance. We 
are pleased to have hosted this event and look forward to working with the chapter in the future! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nick Evans        Nick Sonntag 
Coordinator, Greek Life      VP of Member Development 
IFC Advisor        IFC Executive Board 2016 
 
 
Cc: Dominic Franceschelli, Chapter President  
 Brian Brooks, Chapter Advisor  
 Karl Adrian, Housing Corporation President  
 Charlie Maitz, University Advisor  
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